
Summer is here!  

I’m standing in line behind five hungry Butler football 
players as they stack their plates full of cheesy 
potatoes, hamburgers, and desserts. The end of every 
school year usually means a cookout for the AIA 
movement! It’s a fun way to bless our student athletes, 
and encourage them to invite friends and teammates 
who don’t normally come to AIA. Praise God we had 
another year full of deep relationships, taking risks, and 
seeing growth in the hearts of students we love! 
Students like Mikey, Paige, Kellen, Rachel — just to 
name a few. :)

Our new home address is 3909 N Delaware St, Indianapolis, IN 46205

Prayer Requests 

• Smooth transition to our 
new house in a week! 

• Pray for healthy delivery of 
baby, due May 12! 

• Pray for Jordan, Rachel, 
Kim, Sean, Mikey, Michael, 
and Carter as they attend 
“Ultimate Training Camp” 
May 22-28; a week long 
experience in blending 
faith and sport 

Contact Info 

Matt.Williams@cru.org 
Jenny.Williams@cru.org 

Matt: (805) 234-2713   
Jenny: (630) 501-5248

Win students to Christ   |   Build them in their faith   |   Send them out as disciples

The “Williams Word” Volume 2 Issue 8 
Matt and Jenny serving with Cru 

Laboring with you to raise up disciples from the 
college campuses in Indianapolis who will embrace 

the Great Commission for a lifetime

April 25, 2016

AIA group at cookout

Matt coaching an intern 

As the school year winds to a close, we typically gear up 
for our summer assignment, which means traveling 
somewhere for a summer mission trip. BUT with our 
first baby coming VERY soon, we will be staying put in 
Indy. Matt’s summer job is coaching 11 Cru interns in 
raising their support by August 1st. I’m excited to be an 
integral part of mobilizing these soon-to-be missionaries 
who are headed to Brazil for a year to reach university 
students on major campuses! Please pray for wisdom in 
coaching them, and God’s grace in their support raising. 


